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The 2015 edition of "For the Public Good" highlights how we, as a firm, are devoted to using our collective 
knowledge and capabilities to protect individuals against the threats that violate their human dignity. Articles 
highlight our efforts to assist those most in need, from helping survivors of domestic violence and preserving 
people's basic rights, to protecting individuals facing abuse and discrimination and defending the victims of 
nonconsensual pornography. 

The 2015 edition of "For the Public Good".

This publication/newsletter is for informational purposes and does not contain or convey legal advice. The 
information herein should not be used or relied upon in regard to any particular facts or circumstances without first 
consulting a lawyer. Any views expressed herein are those of the author(s) and not necessarily those of the law 
firm's clients.
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